
 

 

 

  
Saturday November 10 
  5:00 pm Peggy Dillenbeck and Beatrice Engels 

Sunday  November 11   

  7:30 am Ronald and Jenny Hart 

  9:00 am Dick Costello and Deceased Members of the 

  Palangio Family 

11:00 am Adolph Austin and Lindy Merle 

  5:00 pm Ellen May Parisi and Barbara Marino 

Monday  November 12 

  8:00 am Mary Rose Sinnott and Nunzio V. Verderese 
 

Tuesday November 13 

  8:00 am Salvatore Pennetti 
 

Wednesday  November 14 

  8:00 am Jim Tunny 

Thursday November 15 

  8:00 am Marie Brogan 
     

Friday  November 16 

  8:00 am Eleanor Wallence 
 

Saturday November 17 

  8:00 am Joan Stecher 

  5:00 pm Peter Coviello, Salvatore Aielli and  

  Patrick Aielli 
 

Sunday  November 18 

  7:30 am Sam Failla 

  9:00 am Mary & Vincent Marino and William Waller 

11:00 am Filomina & Nicholas Cangemi and  

  Clarito Garces 

  5:00 pm Deceased Members of the DeSouza and 

  Estrada Families and Mark Petrilla  
 

Weekly Memorials 
 

The Lamp burning before the Blessed Sacrament the week 

of November 11th is in memory of deceased family members 

given by  Mr. & Mrs. Mario Rattrovo. 
 

The Candles on the altar the week of November 11th are in 

memory of Colleen Higgins given by Mr. & Mrs. C. Brown. 
 

The Flowers on the altar the week of November 11th are in 

memory of deceased family members given by Mr. & Mrs. J. 

Christiano. 
 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Anthony    

LaFerrara, Neiko Pagaling, Carmela Cecere, Mike Mulane, Evey 

Staromano, Caroline  Palluzzi, Mary Cecere,  Josh  Crucilla, Bob 

Moore, Patrick Duffy, Jeanette  Piontek, Morgan Plisky, Frank 

Scherer, Jane Cunningham, Erlinda Ruzol, Jack Meeks, Michael 

Hare, Robert Murphy, Dinah Villanueva, Bishop Frank Rodimer, 

Theresa Padula, Anna Burns and for all our deceased especially 

James Tunny. 

Monday, November 12 

      Meditation:  7 pm; Church 
 

Tuesday, November 13 

   Eucharistic Adoration Meeting:  11:30 am; South Room 
 

Wednesday, November 14 

  Shawl Meeting:  1 pm; South Room 
 

Thursday, November 15 

   Walking with Purpose:  9:30 am; East/West Room 

   Marian Prayer Meeting:  10 am; North Room 

   Thanksgiving Lollipop Making:  6 pm; Kitchen 
 

 

Saturday, November 17 

   Worship Committee Meeting: 10:00 am; North Room 

   Lollipop Sales:  After the 5 pm Mass 

   Ballroom Dancing:  7 pm; Parish Center 
 

Sunday, November 18 

   Turkey Collection:  Priestsô Garage 

   Faith Formation:  8:30 am & 10:15 am; School 

   RCIA:  12:15 pm; South Room 

   Grade 7 Faith Formation:  5 pm; Church 

    

Thirty -second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 11, 2018 

Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 18, 2018 

First Reading: Daniel 12:1-3 

Daniel discusses the end of the world, a time when the dead 

shall rise and everyone will be judged. He warns that some shall 

ñbe an everlasting horror and disgrace.ò But he promises that 

some will live forever, and the wise will shine brightly to lead 

others to justice. 

Second Reading:  Hebrews 10:11-14, 18 

Priests repeatedly offered sacrifices that were unable to take 

away sin. But through Jesusô one sacrifice, our sins were forgiv-

en, leaving no need to other offerings. 

Gospel: Mark 13:24-32 

Jesus told his disciples that many signs would be seen before 

the end of the world. He explained that the earth would pass 

away but his words would not. He also told them that neither the 

angels nor himself, but only his Father knew when this would 

take place. 
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Mass Schedule November 17th & 18th 
        

 

Fr. Bob  Saturday 5 pm and Sunday 7:30 am & 5 pm 
 

Fr. Kamil Sunday 9 am & 11 am 
 

             Reconciliation November 17th 
 

Fr. Bob  Saturday 4:00 - 4:30 pm  

Parish Support-November 4, 2018  
 

THIS WEEKôS OFFERING ééé....é...é...éééé$18,329 

LAST YEARôS OFFERINGééééé.éé...é...é....$26,671 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 153. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 152. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 155. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org. 

 
St. Patrick Church 

 

 
 

Happy Veteranôs Day 
 
 

We have all heard of tithing. We give 10% of our Time, Talent and Treasure to the Church for the betterment of our 
Brothers and Sisters. But what about the other 90%? What about the Time, Talent and Treasure we set aside for loved 
ones and ourselves? What about the totality of who we are?  
 
As disciples of Jesus, we are called to give every moment of our existence and every gift of our talent back to God. God 
wants nothing less than for you to share everything with Him.  
 
This, of course, does not mean constant service and selfless giving to the detriment of our personal happiness. It 
means including God in every decision throughout our day. It means identifying our talents and sharing them, directly 
or indirectly, through every one of our actions. It means giving 100% of our Time, Talent and Treasure for the better-
ment of ourselves and our brothers and sisters of the world. This is what it means to live as a disciple of Jesus. 
 
We see this behavior lived out most obviously in the dedicated service of our Veterans. These men and women, some 
of whom may not even label themselves as a disciple of Jesus, understand this and live lives of sacrifice and service for 
the betterment of all. They take their 100% and they give it back to God through service and the sharing of themselves.  
 
Veterans, police officers, nurses; these types of selfless professions illustrate this idea most profoundly, but in reality, 
we all do this, or we are all called to do this, in our own way.  
 
What are our gifts from God? Faith? Family? Health? Home? Education? Employment? 
How grateful are we for these gifts? How do we express our gratitude for our Time, Talent and Treasure bestowed on 
us by the Father for the betterment of all? 
 
As a child of God, I want to thank all veterans for their Time, Talent and Treasure shared so abundantly to safeguard 
our freedom. As a veteran, I want to thank all the children of God for making it so worth it. 
 
         tŜŀŎŜΣ 
 
         5ŎƴΦ !ƴŘǊŜǿ 



AROUND THE PARISH 

Thirty -second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 11, 2018 

Caring Ministry-Drivers Needed! 
 

Our Caring Ministry coordinates rides to doctor appointments for 

parishioners during the week as well as to church functions. If 

you need a ride, please call the parish offices and leave a mes-

sage several days in advance. Our coordinator, Jerry Medina, 

will put out the word to our volunteer drivers and get back to 

you.  We Need Drivers! This ministry is a much-needed re-

source for our parishioners and a wonderful opportunity to con-

nect with others from the parish. Please consider adding your 

name to the list of drivers. When a request comes in for a ride, 

an email will go to ALL volunteers. The more volunteer drivers 

we have, the more people we can help.  Thank you! 

Evaôs Village - Drop off this weekend! 
Those who signed up to make chili last weekend, please bring 

your frozen chili to the priestsô garage this Sunday by 10 am. 

Our volunteers will transport your donations to Paterson. Many 

thanks!! 

HELP WANTED 
 

Our Food Pantry Committee is looking for teams of two people to 
travel to Paterson to deliver donated food. We go each Tuesday 
to make deliveries at Evaôs Kitchen, Fr. English Food Pantry and 
Our Lady of Victories. This is approximately a 3-hour commit-
ment. Let us put you on the schedule or on our sub list. Many 
hands make light work! Call me to learn more! Peggy Gentile 
973-635-0625 x 155 

2018 Bishopôs Annual Appeal - Here I Am, Lord! 
 

With the help of funding from the Bishopôs Annual Appeal, Nazareth Village, our diocesan priests retirement residence, has been a 

home over the years for a number of our priests. These priests reside there while also serving parishes by celebrating Mass. The Ap-

peal also helps In providing financial support for the extraordinary healthcare needs of our priests. Your gift to the Bishopôs Annual 

Appeal is a concrete way to acknowledge our priests decades of faithful service to our Church. Please make a gift to the Annual Ap-

peal today as a way of showing thanks.  For your convenience, you can make an online gift or pledge at www.2018appeal.org. Thank 

you! 

Advent Giving  
 

We invite you to choose a gift-tag ornament 

from our Giving Trees in the lobby of the 

church or the parish office. Each will indi-

cate a small Christmas gift wish that you 

can fulfill. Food gift cards are provided to 

Evaôs Kitchen for the holiday season. Your unwrapped gift can 

be returned on weekends under the Christmas óGiving Treeô in 

the Church lobby or weekdays under the Christmas Tree in the 

parish office during regular office hours, Monday-Friday 8 am-

4:30 pm. Sunday, December 2nd is the last day to return Giving 

Tree gifts to the Church lobby. Gifts will also be accepted in the 

Fr. Ed Center during Christmas in a Box drop-off.   
 

 

Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these 

brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me.    -Matthew 25:40 

Ballroom Dancing 

Saturday, November 17, 2018 

7 pm - 11 pm 

Fr. Ed Center 
 

No experience needed. Bring a partner and your dancing 

shoes! 45 minutes of professional instruction will be provided by 

our own Deacon Andrew Dutko! 
 

This is a free event sponsored by the parish for adults 21 years 

and older. Wine and beverages will be provided. Please bring 

along an Hors dôoeuvre to share. 
 

Space is limited so please RSVP to the Parish Office at 973-

635-0625.  

Thanksgiving Turkey and Food Collection 

Next Weekend! 

November 17th & 18th 
 

Mark your calendars and make your shopping lists. Once again 

we will be collecting frozen turkeys and chickens 

as well as non-perishable holiday foods. Please 

remember, based on the smaller, average size 

ovens founds in most apartments, we ask that you 

limit the size of the turkey to 14 lbs.  

ADORATION MEETING  
All are invited 

 

Tuesday, November 13th  
12 noon in South Room 

 

It is becoming increasingly difficult to fill our First Friday adora-
tion schedule.  Many hours only have one person present.  
Please join us as we discuss alternative ideas regarding sched-
uling time to adore our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. If you 
are not able to be present at the meeting and would like to 
share your ideas or concerns, please reach out to:  Mary Rohe, 
Marymax44@yahoo.com or 862-812-1921. 

All Souls Intentions for November 
 
In keeping with ancient tradition of remembering those who 
have gone before us in death, on Friday, November 2nd we 
celebrated All Souls day. Part of remembering is to have the 
names of our departed loved ones listed on special envelopes 
and placed upon the altar throughout the month of November. 
If you would like to have your departed loved ones remem-
bered in this way, All Souls envelopes are available on tables 
in the narthex. Once you have inscribed the names on the en-
velope, you may drop it in the regular collection basket or bring 
it to the parish  office.  You will see the little basket of enve-
lopes near the altar for the entire month of November. 

mailto:Marymax44@yahoo.com


                 SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL  

                   
 

Tiny Tot Thursdays on November 15 
 

Parents and caregivers of toddlers, please join St. Patrick School 

for Tiny Tot Thursdays on November 15 at 10 am. This month, a 

Chatham Borough Police Officer will read to our tots in the SPS 

Makerspace, followed by craft time with SPS Art Teacher, Mrs. 

Vowells. For more information, log onto www.st-pats-school.org 

To attend Tiny Tot Thursdays, RSVP to admissions@st-pats.org 

or call 973-635-4623. 

 

Join St. Patrick School For ñWalk-In Wednesdaysò 
 

Curious about how your child can #BeTheFuture? Visit St. Pat-
rick School to see for yourself! Join us during Walk-In Wednes-
days from 9-11AM and tour our National Blue Ribbon and Ad-
vancED Stem Certified school. For more information, log on 
to www.st-pats-school.org or contact Ashley Kearney, Director of 
Communications & Development at admissions@st-pats.org or 
973-635-4623. 
  

St. Patrick School Is Offering Transfer Grants 
 

Considering a change for your childôs educational experience? 
St. Patrick School invites families with children currently enrolled 
in non-Catholic schools to consider the benefits of our Parish 
school environment where Gospel values are combined with 
National Blue Ribbon and STEM certified academics every 
day.  Transfer grants are available to new students entering in 
grades 1 through 7, coming from public, charter or home 
schools. Curious? Email admissions@st-pats.org or call 973-635
-4623 to learn more or to schedule a tour!   
 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

This Week in Youth Ministry 
 

Freshman Gathering:  Mon., Nov. 12; 7-9:30 pm; YMC 

Winter Antioch Team Meeting:  Tues., Nov. 13; 7-9:30 pm; 

 At St. Vincents 

Sophomore Gathering:  Wed., Nov. 14; 7:15 ï8:45 pm;  

 At St. Vincentôs 
 

Upcoming Service 

Lollipop Making: Thurs., Nov. 15; 6-9:30 pm; Kitchen 

Lollipop Sales:  Sat., Nov. 17 & Sun., Nov. 18; after all Masses 

Food Pantry Restock:  Sat., Nov. 17; 8:30-10:15 am 
 

 

Save the Date 
 

 

Friday, February 1, 2018-St. Patrickôs Wine Tasting Fundraiser 

Details to follow in the coming months 

If you are a restaurant or caterer and would like to donate a 

signature dish, please contact Blair at packblair@gmail.com 

or 908-672-6709  
 

Saturday, February 9, 2019  -  Marriage Renewal 
 
 

Check future bulletins and the website for details on all events. 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

Faith Formation Classes 
 

Grades K-6 

Sunday, November 18 & Monday, November 19 

Sunday, December 2 & Monday, December 3 

Sunday, December 9 & Monday, December 10 
 

 Grade 7    Grade 8 

       Sunday, November 18     Sunday, December 2 

       Sunday, December 9     
 

Once again, our Faith Formation Community will be collecting 

toys to donate to our Christmas in a Box program to benefit 

those in need in Paterson and our local community. On the 

weekend of December 2 & 3, please send a new, unwrapped 

toy with your child to class. Thank you for your generosity! 
 

First Reconciliation 
 

Children attending Faith Formation Session I and Catholic 

School Children are scheduled  to celebrate First Reconciliation 

on Fri., Nov. 30 at 7 pm in the Church. Rehearsal is Tues., Nov. 

27, 4-5:15 pm in the Church. 
 

Children attending Faith Formation Sessions II & III should re-

ceive First Reconciliation on Sat., Dec. 1 at 10 am in the 

Church. Rehearsal is Wed., Nov. 28, 4-5:15 pm in the Church. 

Leftover Halloween Candy? 
 

St. Patrick Youth Ministry would be happy to take any left-

over Halloween candy off of your hands! We have lots of 

teens on our retreat teams that would love to have your 

candy for their weekly meetings! Just mark it ñYouth Minis-

tryò and drop it off at the parish office. Thank you! 

http://www.st-pats-school.org/
mailto:admissions@st-pats.org
mailto:Emailadmissions@st-pats.orgor

